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From the desk of the District Director ς Gold Wing Road 
Riders Association, District N.W.C      
 
 
 
March 23, 2020 

 
Fellow Wingers: 

The district Team is continually monitoring the International Health issues that are now causing some travel problems 
globally as well as locally.  

!ǘ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ [ŜǾŜƭ hǳǊ ǾƛŜǿ ƛǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǊŜƳŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŎŀƭƳΧŎƻƻƭŜǊ ƘŜŀŘǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǇǊŜǾŀƛƭΦ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǘŀƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ /ƻǾƛŘмф 
Pandemic seriously however we do not want to overreact either. The team will be monitoring the situation closely and 
we will keep everyone aware of any decisions we decide to make with respect to district rides and events. 

At this point in time every 2020 District will be under review and will either be moved forward or adjusted somehow! 
We will advise all participants accordingly as the events get closer to the due dates and we will address concerns that 
any of you may have moving forward.  

At this time, Chapter gatherings are being canceled and even though we all live in a pretty low risk area, we should be 
following the precautions noted in the poster below / attached. Riding is still an option as we can stay a proper distance 
away even when we are stopped. 

We cannot predict the severity or conditions of the future; however, we do promise to keep you advised as 
circumstances become clear. 

Please be mindful the world will unfold as it will, we will do our best to navigate through it.  

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me - director@gwrra -nwc.com  or 778 882 2509. 
   
Until I see you all again, Be safe ς Ride safe. 

Respectfully 

 
Kevin Bramhoff, District Director 
GWRRA - District N.W.C "The Great North West Coast"                                           
211- 45700 Wellington Avenue 
Chilliwack B.C. V2P 2E4 

https://gwrra -nwc.com/  
https://wingsinthecariboo.com/  
http://www.gwrra.org/  
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Now for some good news. I am really pleased with our "Growth Numbers" for the months of January & February of 

2020. Our performance is top notch! Check the chart below. These are actual numbers for Canada and the USA. Our 

achievement is the best in all of Canada, and frankly we have the best numbers in all of GWRRA! We did GOOD! As 

of Jan 1st, we had 307 households, at the end of February we had 327. A big thank you has to go to all the 

volunteers, and those of you that actively recruit.  

 

Photo of the GWRRA District NWC booth at the 2020 Vancouver Motorcycle show during set up 

 

 

 

 

Did you know the oldest Chapter in Canada is BC-A? 5ƛŘ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ŎƘŀǇǘŜǊ ƛƴ /ŀƴŀŘŀ ŜǾŜǊ ŜǎǘŀōƭƛǎƘŜŘΧȅŜǎ 

you guessed it BC-A. Chapter BC-A is holding a dinner event to celebrate 40 years in existence in Canada?  

Date:     Saturday, March 21, 2020  

Time:     6:00pm appetizers, 7:00pm dinner.  There is no formal entertainment planned, however there will be time 

after dinner for stories and memories, so come prepared to shareΧΦ 

Place:    Accent Inn main meeting room - 3777 Henning Dr, Burnaby, BC 

Theme: ²Ƙŀǘ ŘƛŘ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ǿŜŀǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ мфулΩǎΚΚΚ  ¢Ƙƛƴƪ ŀōƻǳǘ ƛǘ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳŜ ŘǊŜǎǎŜŘ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜƭȅΣ ƴƻ ǇŀƧŀƳŀǎ ƻǊ ǘǳǘǳǎ 

allowed!  

For information contact Mr. Dave Ward: David Ward (chapteradirector@gmail.com)  

(Note: the chart does not take into account renewals as well as other recorded activity not shown) 

This is not the time to "sit on our laurels"! We need to continue to recruit new members. We do not want to 

experience or even think about Chapter Closures due to lack of membership or no volunteers being available. If you 

require promotional materials just ask your chapter director, they will be pleased to arrange it for you. The district 

will be putting out new recruitment kits for the second quarter of 2020 for all of you to be able to participate. 

How can you help? If your membership is coming due, renew. If you know someone who's membership is about to 

expire, talk to them about the value of membership and encourage them to renew. If you know someone that is on 

DISTRICT DIRECTORõS MESSAGE 

mailto:chapteradirector@gmail.com
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the fence about joining, now is the time. We have incentives for new members (and renewals) to help you 

encourage them to sign up. 

What else can you do to help your district and ultimately your chapters? We have a "Spring Raffle" happening.  

 

It is to assist the district in paying for Parking lot rentals (which can be between $250.00 and $450.00 per day 

depending on the location) for Advanced Rider Courses, Classrooms, insurance, supplies and peripheral costs. All 

these add up and we are trying to provide as many programs to the membership as we can to meet demand. You 

can help by supporting the raffle sale and taking books of tickets, selling them to friends, family, & co-workers. This 

will go a long way for your district. See your chapter director. 

How else can you contribute to your chapter and district? ±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊΧƛǘ ŘƻŜǎ ƴƻǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ƭƻƴƎ-term 

commitment, maybe just a few hours. Many hands make light work. Arranging events and rides is not only time 

ŎƻƴǎǳƳƛƴƎΣ ōǳǘ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ǿƻǊƪ ƛŦ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ŜƴƻǳƎƘ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇΦ {ƻΣ ǎǘŜǇ ǳǇ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ŎŀƴΧǘƘŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛȊŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ 

appreciate it. Our newsletter editors at District and Chapter levels are always looking for content. Help them out, 

contribute! It only takes a few minutes and is really appreciated.  
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Planned District Events to date: 

2020 Gypsy Run this year titled "Gypsy Sisters" Run, ALERT - Date change. Dates are now June 5th ς 8th. This ride is 
going to heading south this year. Stay tuned for details. It will be a great one I am certain of that! If it is as good 2019, 
well, I encourage others in the district to "Join us for the 2020 Gypsy Sisters Run"! You will not regret it.  

2020 Wings in the Cariboo 2.0 rally ς July 23rd ς 26th. The town of 100 Mile House will be our rally point again this 
ȅŜŀǊΦ ¢ƘŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǿƴǎƘƛǇ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ƻǳǊ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘΧǘƘŜȅ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǳǎ ōŀŎƪΗ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ŀŘŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ 
this year as well as some different rides throughout the region. Great food; Catered dinner, BBQ, and a Pancake 
breakfast are planned for this coming year. It will be better than 2019 ς ǘƘŀǘΩǎ ǎŀȅƛƴƎ ǎƻƳŜǘƘƛƴƎΗ {ǘŀȅ ǘǳƴŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ 
will be sending information out on a regular basis.  

2020 Island Loop ς September 12th & 13th ς Our ride coordinator has a new plan for this one as well and it is 
expected to be better than last year as well. The 2019 ride was excellent so this will be a tough one to beat! I have 
high expectations of our ride coordinator! 

We have a few other district events in the works for 2020. Stay tuned for news of these. Our district will also be 
involved & participating in and the West Coast Ride to Live in support of prostate cancer research, the Vintage in the 
Valley Motorcycle show as well as a traditional favourite of mine, Victoria Days Rally in Salmon Arm BC. This Rally is a 
Chapter BC-G event. Kirk & Kathy Elliot of the Kamloops chapter always do a great job of putting this rally together, 
it deserves support from district members.  

We will also be endorsing the BCCOM MLA ride in Victoria this year. If it is taking place this year, I would like as many 
5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ b²/ ǊƛŘŜǊǎ ŀǎ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜΦ LǘΩǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ƪƛŎƪ ƻŦŦ aƻǘƻǊŎȅŎƭŜ !ǿŀǊŜƴŜǎǎ aƻƴǘƘ ƛƴ aŀȅ нлнлΦ Lǘ 
also helps to outline our concerns to Members of the Legislative Assembly.  

There are more riding opportunities at the District & Chapter level than ever before and more reasons to have 

potential members join our great organization. As members we should ά!ƭǿŀȅǎ ōŜ ǘƘƛƴƪƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ƎŜǘ ƳƻǊŜ 

ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇέΦ In 2020 I challenge each of you to get just one new member into our group. Think about this, we all 

ƎŜǘ ƻƴŜ ƴŜǿ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ǿŜ ŘƻǳōƭŜ ƻǳǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎΗ Wǳǎǘ ƻƴŜ ŜŀŎƘΣ ǘƘŀǘΩǎ ŀƭƭ ƛǘ ǘŀƪŜǎΦ 

Stay tuned for all of the events on our web site www.gwrra-nwc.com ς all the details and information about District 

and Chapter events are available there. 

Thank you for being members of GWRRA; your membership and participation is what makes GWRRA the finest 
international riding association in North America.   

 

Until I see you all again, Be safe ς Ride safe. 

 

Respectfully 

Kevin Bramhoff 

District Director ς District N.W.C "The Great North West Coast" 

 

  

Due to popular demand the Gypsy Run Sold Out for this year! Due to 
Covid19 crisis dates are changing. All participants will be advised 

accordingly. Stay tuned  

Due to Covid19 crisis dates are changing 
for all events. All participants will be 

advised accordingly. Stay tuned. 

http://www.gwrra-nwc.com/
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GWRRA NWC (NORTH WEST COAST) DISTRICT 

District Director: Kevin Bramhoff: director@gwrra-nwc.com 
http://gwrra -nwc.com/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2033564500194434/ 

 GWRRA SCHEDULES 
BC-A (Vancouver) https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BzEcR6Ei4hmja0NtUWdPcXVwZHc/view 

BC-C (Chilliwack) http://www.gwrra-bcc.org/gwrra-bcc-events 
BC-D (Surry) http://www.gwrra-bcd.org/events.html 

BC-G (Kamloops) http://gwrra -bcg.org 
BC-V (Victoria) http://gwrra -bcv.org 

YT-A (Whitehorse) http://gwrra-yta.org 
Washington State Chapters http://www.gwrra-wa.org/ 

BC CHAPTER A (VANCOUVER) 

 

Monthly Breakfast Gathering 
3rd Sunday of every Month (except Dec).  Breakfast: 8:30 AM, Gathering: 9:30 AM 

wƛŎƪȅΩǎ !ƭƭ 5ŀȅ DǊƛƭƭ ς 1090 Lougheed Hwy, Coquitlam 
Tuesday Night Coffee (Rides in season) 

²ŜƴŘȅΩǎ ς 3698 Grandview Hwy, Vancouver.  Coffee 6:00 at PM, Ride at 7 PM 
Saturday and Holiday Morning Coffee (Rides in season) 

McDonalds ς Lougheed and Boundary, Vancouver.  Coffee at 8, Ride at 9 AM 
Evening Dinner Meeting: 3rd Wed of the month 

ABC Restaurant, 100 Schoolhouse Rd, Coquitlam.  Dinner: 6PM, Mtg: 7PM 
Directors: Dave Ward and Giselle Collins: chapteradirector@gmail.com 

BC CHAPTER D (SURREY) 

 

Monthly Dinner Meeting 
1st Wednesday of the month: 5:30 for Supper, 7PM for the Meeting 

Ricky's Family Restaurant, 8958 - 152nd Street Surrey, B.C. 
Friday Night Coffee & Ride (weather permitting) 

6:30 for Coffee, Ride at 7PM, Tim Horton's on Fraser Hwy & 166 
Director: Doug Conley: directorsbcd@gmail.com 

BC CHAPTER C (CHILLIWACK) 

 

Monthly Dinner Meeting 
3rd Tuesday of every month (except Dec) Dinner @ 6:00 PM, Meeting @ 7:00 PM 

Twisted Thistle Restaurant, 9254 Nowell St, Chilliwack 
Director: Karin Young: gwrrabcc.director@gmail.com 

BC CHAPTER V (VICTORIA) 

 

Monthly Breakfast Meeting 
Every fourth Sunday of the month at 8:30 AM Ride to follow (weather permitting) 

White Spot - 941 Langford Parkway (except Jul, Aug & Dec) 
Friday Night Coffee & Ride (weather permitting) 

Tim Hortons, 739 McCallum Rd, Victoria, BC V9B 6M1  
6PM Coffee, Kick Stands Up at 6:45 

Chapter Director: Tony Brooks |  gw.rider@outlook.com 

mailto:director@gwrra-nwc.com
http://gwrra-nwc.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2033564500194434/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BzEcR6Ei4hmja0NtUWdPcXVwZHc/view
http://www.gwrra-bcc.org/gwrra-bcc-events
http://www.gwrra-bcd.org/events.html
http://gwrra-bcg.org/
http://gwrra-yta.org/
http://www.gwrra-wa.org/
mailto:chapteradirector@gmail.com
mailto:directorsbcd@gmail.com
mailto:gwrrabcc.director@gmail.com
mailto:gw.rider@outlook.com
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Hey everyone 

After many negotiations we have been able to come up with a final date.  Over the last while the Pandemic has been 
causing a great deal of confusion for the hotels and restaurants.  Trying to get everyone on the same page when staff is 
fluid and State regulations are constantly changing has been crazy to say the least.  Large events are all moving around, 
and it's been a shell game.  The following dates have been confirmed and are in stone. 

September 4, 5, 6, and 7th. 
Yes, I know that this is the Labor Day long weekend but it is the only dates that we can make work.  Please be sure of the following 

1. Everyone has been moved over in one large move. 
2. You do not need to re-register with the hotel we have done that for you. 
3. Please DO NOT cancel your hotel reservations as we will be looking after that for you if you do not re-register 

with us. (see below) 
4. Dinner reservations have been moved and there will be room for everyone. 
5. It is unlikely but if the Pandemic continues and these dates don't work than we will cancel the event until next 

year. 

Please click on the link below and confirm your registration for the above dates.  If you do not register, we will contact 
you to confirm your cancellation. 

Click here to Re-register 

Thanks 

Keiller Gowans 

Ride Coordinator 

District NWC 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 

  

https://wp.me/P9sQBI-wJ

